
   

 

 

08.09.17 

Welcome to Pearl class. We have had a wonderful week settling in to our new 

classroom and beginning our project. This term our question is ‘Can the Earth cope?’ 

Throughout the term we will be learning about environmental issues as well as 

linking to our Science topic of Earth and Space.  

Our final project outcome, which will be completed before Christmas, is to create a 

sensory garden in the area outside of our classroom. This week, in groups, we have 

been garden designers and have produced some excellent plans which we pitched to 

the ‘Dragon’s Den’ panel.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

 

Meet the teacher – Tuesday 12th September at 3.40pm 

 

Please read at least five times a week and record this in the back of the home school 

book. 

 

Our whole class target this year is to make sure we all know all of our times tables – 

recalling them quickly. Please practise these as often as you can at home. 
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